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Newsletter 

 
The children have returned from half term with such a great attitude to learning and it has been a 

pleasure to see them all back in school. Although there is still lots of teaching and learning to 

happen in this final half term of the school year, we have some fun things planned too, including 

sports days and our Year 6 production.  

 

Congratulations to Blue class for a weekly attendance of 99% 

 

Class Achievers 
On Monday, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being this week’s 

achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Jayden Yellow Amelia Verde Scarlett Azul Nevaeh 

Red Reion Blue Penelope Amarillo Freya Morado Alfie 

Green Anissa Orange Chloe Rosa Ethan Rojo Jackson 

 

 

This week’s letter: 

Here is the link in case you have missed it:  

Key Stage 1 Newsletter (Yellow, Blue & Orange Classes) 

http://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/sites/default/files/Summer%202%20newsletter%20KS1.

docx%20%283%29.pdf  

 

Sunhat and suncream reminder 

With warmer weather forecast, please may we remind you to send children with 

suncream & sun hats on sunny days. Please make sure these are labelled with your 

child’s name. 
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Most Active Class Awards  
We have had a super active week at Edgewood and it is really pleasing to see all of the classes working 

really hard during their playtimes to stay active.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary dates  

Year 1’s Phonics Screen  will take place on the week 

commencing 12th June.  

 

Year 4’s Multiplication Check will take place on 

Wednesday 14th June. 

 

School Games Day is Tuesday 4th July in the morning. 

 

The calendar for the next school year is also at the bottom of this newsletter. 

 

 

PTA upcoming event 
The PTA will be holding a tuck shop on Friday the 16th of June – more details will follow next week. 

 

 

Scholastic Book Fair 
We are so pleased that the Scholastic book fair will take place on Wednesday 14th, Thursday 

15th & Friday 16th June from 3:30pm. This is a great opportunity to purchase fantastic books at 

amazing prices.  It might seem a long way away but it might be good to be extremely organised 

and purchase a couple of stocking fillers! 

 

Ed Seeley 

Headteacher 

 

This weeks winners:  

Azul Class & Blue Class 



  



 

 

 

 

 

  



  



 

 


